
The integration of the SDGs into our business plans are a model for long-term growth that will
enable:

➢ Contribute to improve our society and the planet.

➢ Increase employee and collaborator satisfaction.

➢ Stronger strategies and favor business development.

➢ Improve the company's reputation.

United Nations Global Compact

Neinor Homes commitment to adhere to the United Nations Global Compact

Neinor Homes seeks to actively participate in the "United Nations Global Compact", assuming a commitment
to sustainability and the progress of society, as a leading company in sustainability in its sector, and which
seeks to generate a positive impact on the environment through the effort and rigor of its actions and the
people who compose it.

Neinor Homes is aware that a sustainable company must be economically, socially and environmentally sustainable.

Therefore, our responsible and sustainable business strategy is based on the 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) of the United Nations’ 2030
Agenda.

Responsible business commitment

The Group's Senior Management opted to join the Pact as a Partner at
the Participant level (maximum level of participation and
commitment to the initiative), assuming the commitment to present
an annual Progress / Sustainability Report.

Neinor Homes applied for membership in January 2021 by sending a
letter of commitment signed by the CEO.

In March 2021, the United Nations confirmed the Group's adhesion
to the pact, effective February 9, 2021.

Commitment level

Sustainable Development Goals (SDG)


